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It is with the greatest amount of disappointment that I have to write this testimony. 

That our representatives are completely out of touch with the constituents in this 

state. You with complete disregard for the well-being of the citizens of Oregon want 

to burden these people with more huge taxes. It is unacceptable and you should be 

ashamed 


